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Will camp and preschool carpool be different?

Yes. Camp carpool will be at CESIDS. Preschool carpool will be at the back entrance of the building
(where Camp carpool is usually located in the summer).

If I have child attending Camp and another child attending ECC/preschool, will I have to do two
carpool drop-offs?

No. We are currently working on a plan to allow for one drop-off for families with children in both Camp
and ECC. More details will be coming shortly.

How will you be doing construction when there is still a preschool program happening at the same
time?

Only the top floor of the Early Childhood Center will be impacted this summer and most of the major
construction will take place during after-school hours and overnight.

How will you ensure my child’s safety around an active construction site?

Construction will be confined to limited spaces during the summer and we are moving all children away
from those areas (to CESIDS and ECC lower level). Any major projects will happen during after-school
hours or overnight. All workers will undergo a background check before being allowed on the campus.

When will the construction be complete? What happens if it is not done on time?

Construction is scheduled to be complete in mid- to late-August. We will notify all members well in
advance if there are any changes to the schedule.

Contact Ora Cohen Rosenfeld with questions at 301.348.3830 or orosenfeld@jccgw.org.
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